
 

 

Hello to all of our Victoria Albert Families! 
 

We have had a wonderful start to the new school year, and it is hard to believe that we are already heading into the second 

month of school! September has been a busy and exciting time for students and staff as we focused on settling into routines, 

building strong learning habits, and creating welcoming and supportive classroom communities.  
 

A special thank you to the many families who joined us for our Meet the Staff Evening. It was wonderful to see so many of you 

visiting classrooms and connecting with teachers. We hope the evening helped you gain insight into your child’s learning 

environment and classroom routines. We encourage families to stay in touch with us—please reach out at any time to share 

ideas, ask questions, or voice concerns. 
 

As a reminder, school buses will continue to load and unload on Ellen Street. For safety reasons, there is no parking or stopping 

permitted in the bus zone. Families are asked to park on Bannatyne Avenue or William Avenue and walk their children to the 

school. Please do not park or drive in the school lot, as spaces are reserved for staff and it is not safe for student drop-off. We 

thank you for your cooperation in keeping all students safe. 
 

Please also save the date for Tuesday, October 7, from 3:00–6:30 p.m. when we will be hosting a Housing and I.D. Event. This 

will be a wonderful opportunity for families and community members to access important resources and support. 
 

We look forward to continuing a positive year of learning, growth, and community together. Thank you for being such an 

important part of our school! 
 

Sincerely,  

Ashley Morrison 

 

École Victoria-Albert School 

 

October 2025 



  Parent Room 
Room 6: A Fun Family Space 

Hours: Monday and Friday 8:30am-3:30pm & Thursday 1-3:30pm 
 

with
 Azieb Haile 

Community Support Worker 
(204) 943-3459 

ahaile@wsd1.org 



  



 


